
Dates for your diary 

Bank holiday: 28th of August 

GUG Olympics: 2nd of September 10AM to 12PM 

Bling your scooter week: 18th to the 22nd of September 
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August 2017/ September 2017 

Newsletter 

 

We hope you have all been enjoying the summer so far!  

Thank you to all that attended our parents evening it was 

lovely to see so many of you there. If you didn’t get a chance 

to make it and would like to arrange a time to speak to your 

child’s key person please speak to the room or contact the 

office.  

 

 

 

 

  

Bling your scooter week 18th to 22nd of September 
 
 Bling your bike week will be focused around road safety and being bright and seen as the darker 

months will soon be upon us. We will be doing lots of fun activities such as blinging our scooters, 

scooter training, races as well as talks on road safety and a competition for the best Bling your scooter 

picture/drawing. The children are welcome to bring in their own scooters and helmets for this week. 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

Preschool Leavers 

 

The time is getting nearer to us 

having to say good bye to our lovely 

preschool children as they will be 

going off to big school. We will miss 

them all greatly and wish them all 

lots of luck in their next adventure! 

 

 

 

 

 

Tombola 
 

We need your help…….If you can donate a 

prize for the tombola we would be most 

grateful. Prizes could include a bottle of 

wine, chocolates/biscuits, Good condition 

toys/games, smelly gifts/baths sets etc. If 

you do have any contributions please give 

to a member of staff by Thursday 31
st

 

August. If you have a skill/business that 

you can offer as a prize please email us on 

info@growingupgreen.co.uk 

We know there is a lot of talented parents 

within the nursery so why not share it 

whilst at the same time advertising your 

business! 

 
 
 

Dear Parents 

 
GUG Olympics 

 
Saturday the 2nd of September 10-12 

Preston Park (By the middle café) 
 

It’s nearly that time of year again for the Mini GUG Olympics on Saturday the 2
nd

 

September!! This is a great social event where all get together for a picnic and 

have lots of fun! There will be a cake stall, Tombola, races and a chance to win an 

amazing Harrods bear. Everyone is welcome, please bring along a picnic and 

blanket. We start at 10am and finish around 12pm. Hopefully the weather will be 

on our side and you can all continue to socialise. 
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